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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another whirlwind of a week. 

Year 1, 2 and 3 pupils performed their Christmas concert 'Lights, Camel, Action!'. This was an absolutely amazing 

production, and all involved should be very proud of themselves - da iawn boys and girls, you were brilliant! This 

concert has truly put us in the mood for Christmas and we cannot wait to watch the Nursery, Reception and Year 4-6 

concerts over the coming weeks. 

Wednesday evening saw many of our pupils, both past and present, performing at the Sully Community Singalong. 

This event was organised by our local PCSO Leanne, and was a great event which showcased the musical talents of 

Sully's younger generation.  

Thank you to everyone who put their names forward in our recent election for a new parent governor, and thanks 

too to everyone who cast a vote.  I am pleased to let you know that our new Parent Governor is Mrs Ceri Burrows, 

our congratulations to her. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Andrea Waddington & Staff  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SULLY PRIMARY 

SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

08/12/23 

Please can we make another request for parents and 

carers to respect our neighbours at drop-off and 

collection times, and when parking.  A neighbour’s car 

has been damaged this week by a driver with a child in 

the car, who did not stop.  This is not acceptable and does 

not present the school in a good light. 

 

Similarly, please do not park over or impinge on 

driveways when parking. 

 

If you are coming to a Christmas show in the next few 

weeks, please allow plenty of time as you may have to 

park some distance away. 

 

The school is not responsible for the conduct of parents, 

and neighbours have been advised to contact the police 

over such matters. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

                           

 

We have a few Christmas Jumpers available 

tonight, 8th December, after school. They will 

be inside by Miss Harries’ room. 

No donation is required, just come and see if we 

have anything suitable! 

 



 

 

Dates for your diary… 

Dates added/amended this week are in red 

• Monday 11th December morning 

Nursery show at 10am 

• Monday 11th December afternoon 

Nursery show at 2pm 

• Wednesday 13th December Y4-6 show 

at 1.30pm 

• Thursday 14th December Y4-6 show at 

6pm 

• Thursday 14th December - Christmas 

Dinner day 

• Thursday 14th December – Christmas 

Jumper Day – DATE CHANGE 

• Friday 15th December – Y3 to WMC, see 

ParentPay 

• Friday 15th December – Panto in school 

for N -Y2 

• Monday 18th December – Y3-6 to 

Sherman Theatre, permission via 

ParentPay 

• Tuesday 19th December Reception 

show at 9.45am 

• Friday 22nd December – INSET 

• Y5 to Llangrannog – 8th – 10th April  

2024 

• Y6 to Abernant – 13th - 17th May 2024 

• Y5 swimming – 10th – 14th June and 17th 

– 21st June 2024 

 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY DATE 

CHANGE 

 

Christmas Jumper Day will now 

take place on Thursday 14th 

December, which is also Christmas 

Dinner day. 

 

This is to avoid a clash with a PS2 

concert. 

 

Please do not top up your 

child’s dinner money account – 

all meals are now free! 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES AT ST JOHN 

THE BAPTIST (Anglican) CHURCH, 

SULLY 

 

Sunday, December 17th at 6pm - Christmas 

Readings & Carols (Sully School Choir will 

join us) followed by Carols around the Old 

School Christmas Tree (about 6:45pm) and 

refreshments in the Old School Hall 

 

Christmas Eve, December 24th at 3pm - All 

Ages Christmas service - stories & carols 

 

Christmas Eve, December 24th at 11pm - 

Christmas Eve Eucharist 

 

Christmas Day, December 25th at 11am - 

Christmas Day Eucharist 

 

 



   

 

From the 

Community 

Llais Group 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are supporting the 

Santa’s Cause Appeal this 

year, details are below. 

Please bring any gifts in 

on December 14th 

(Christmas Jumper day), 

we will take them to the 

Civic Offices that evening. 

If you would like to donate 

financially, please do so 

using the QR code below. 

Thank you! 



 

  

 



 

 

Highlights of this week… 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery have had a busy week 

finding out about Christmas 

traditions. They have been 

busy making their Christmas 

cards and tree decorations! 

 

All the 

Reception 

children have 

enjoyed the first 

stage of 

creating their 

reindeer- 

inspired 

Christmas 

cards. They are 

looking forward 

to seeing their 

finished designs 

🦌 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For Years 1 to 3, what else 

could their highlight of the 

week possibly be…? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 have been researching the 

best way to spread news in 

2023. They have created 

questionnaires, made an excel 

chart of the data collected and 

analysed the results. 

They are continuing to look at 

different features of writing 

before they use the data to 

deliver news to a wider 

audience. 

Year 5 have been looking 
at how books evolve into 
films with The Grinch as 

an example. They’ve 
compared animation 

styles and looked at the 
different techniques used 

by filmmakers to adapt 
these books in different 

versions of the story. 

Y6 loved 

writing 

their own 

short 

stories 

inspired 

by The 

Tunnel by 

Pie 

Corbett. 

 


